
 

September 15, 2021 

William Debraal 

Indian River County 

1801 27th Street 

Vero Beach, FL 32960 

(772) 473-0666

RE: Lakes at Wate,way Village- Pod U 

Final Lift Extension 

Dear Mr. Debraal, 

Please accept this request for extending the final lift of asphalt requirement date at the subject­

referenced project. Currently, there are +/-15 homes that have not started construction, and 

approximately 15 that are still under construction. In order to protect the final lift from the remaining 

heavy construction activities, we would like to delay the installation of final lift until the construction of 

these homes is complete. 

Please feel free to contact me at (772) 794-4117 or kinan.husainy@kimley-horn.com with any 

questions or concerns you might have, or should you require additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Kinan Husainy, P.E. 

Associate 
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